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CLERGY 

Fr. Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr. Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Bill McMillan (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

 

Sick:- Manus Wellington, Susan Dickie,       
Andrew Cochran, Jim Grier, Mary Donaghy, 
Isabella Fleming, Angie Gibb, Brian McGurk, 
William Freeman (Tully), Donald Sutherland, 
Helen Cameron, Sandra Selenas, Daniel  
McGuigan, Elena Capani, May Grier, Dermot 
Corcoran, Helen Ward, Brian Malone,         
Alexander Brown, Mary (Molly) Margaret and 
Robert Gray, Frank Ward, John Cameron, Alan 
Cameron, Steven Murphy. 
 
Recently deceased:- Pat McFadden, Jennifer 
King, Lily Barrett, Johnny Hughes, John Duffy, 
Laura Folan, Isa McLeary, Alex Brown, John 
Harmon, Phil Brogan, Hugh McGhee, Diana 
Coia 
Anniversaries:- David Conner, Ann Creeley, 
Kittie McFadden, Peter Bernard Hastings,    
Jimmy Murray, Joe Thomas, Bartley Folan, 
Mary Corr, Joe McGloin, Canon Niall Hayes, 
Angela Dillon, Hugh Shiels, Shelia Craig 
 
Month’s Mind:- Denis Campbell 
 
Birthday:- Nellie Cannon, Katie Jones. 
 
Baptisms:- We welcome Ari Johnstone Scott to 
our community. 
 
Wedding:- Congratulations to Josh and Holli 
Peebles. 
 
Sanctuary flowers, in recognition of:- Margaret 

McGowan,  Margaret McLaughlin, Janette    

Hyland, Mary Feeley 

21ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

21ST AUGUST/22ND AUGUST 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am 

Saturday, 10am; 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 
Services marked in red will be live-streamed 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

  

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat - 9.30-9.55am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat – 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact:-     

Deacon McMillan on deaconmcmillan@rcdom.org.uk 

or 07912759037. 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and 

Sundays after Mass during August 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- Saturday 4th September 10am-Noon 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1736 

Thank you for your generosity 

 

***THIS MONTHS SPECIAL COLLECTION IS FOR 

THE BUILDING FUND. PLEASE PLACE ANY    

DONATIONS IN THE BOX AT THE BACK OF THE 

CHURCH*** 



ROYAL BURGH RUTHERGLEN HISTORY GROUP 

The History Group would like to gather all the groups/societies active within the parish for a photo    

opportunity for their book. Geraldine Baird has asked if a representative from each group could contact 

her to organise a suitable time and place(g.baird2@ntlworld.com). 

 

A reminder of the link for anyone who would like to donate to their Go Fund Me page to help with   

publication costs for the book:- https://gofund.me/9e954f18 Thank you to everyone who has donated 

so far, the response has been amazing! 

 

SANCTUARY FLOWERS 

To sponsor the flowers for the sanctuary for September 

please fill out a form, (these can be found on the stall 

table) and place in any of the boxes. 

ST MARY’S UNIVERSITY, GILLIS CAMPUS, EDINBURGH 

From September 2021, St Mary’s University, the UK’s leading Catholic university, will teach              

postgraduate programmes within the Gillis Centre (formerly St Margaret's Convent and School) in     

Edinburgh. St Mary’s Institute of Education has been graded ‘Outstanding’ for its initial teacher           

education by Ofsted and has over 170 years experience of training teachers. 

Their suite of part-time, two-year programmes provide development opportunities for teachers, those 

with a keen interest in education, and others interested in deepening their faith. It provides an excellent 

opportunity for Catholics and non-Catholics at any stage of life to advance their understanding of      

education or applied Catholic theology.  

For more information please visit St Mary’s website www.stmarys.ac.uk/edinburgh. Sponsorship oppor-

tunities for the MA in Applied Catholic Theology are available from the parish, for a suitable candidate. 

Please speak to Fr Mournian for more details.  

HOLY SOLES 

The Holy Soles Walking Group will start up again after their summer break on Monday 6th September. 

As restrictions have eased this is a great way to get out and about, socialising again. We appreciate that 

not everyone is able to walk long distances so every second Monday there will be an organised bus trip 

to take the walkers to locations such as Bellahouston Park, Chatelherault Country Park etc. The Mondays 

in between will involve a walk in the local area. The first trip will be Monday 6th September and the       

location will be Rouken Glen Park for a walk in the garden. For those who are less able, there is a lovely 

garden centre, with a tearoom and gift shop where you can spend your time. The bus is subsidised,  

however there will be a charge of £2/person to offset the cost. 

VOTE ON TIME OF VIGIL 

For those who normally attend the Vigil Mass 

on a Saturday we would like to know your 

preference for whether it is at 4pm or 

5.30pm. There are slips at the back of the 

church to fill out with your preference. Please 

place completed slips in the box marked   

VIGIL VOTE at the back of the church.  

CLERICAL APPOINTMENTS 

We wish Fr Frank Dougan well as he leaves St          

Anthony’s and St Marks to take up his new role as    

parish priest of Our Lady of Lourdes, East Kilbride. We 

also welcome Fr Charles Coyle as he becomes the    

parish priest of St Anthony’s and St Mark’s. It will be 

lovely to have Fr Coyle closer to home and we look  

forward to our parishes working closely together. 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 

From this weekend, the collection plate will 

be taken up at its ordinary time at the         

offertory. There will also be a second         

collection for the Building Fund. 

 1PM MASS 

The weekday 1pm Mass will start back on 

Wednesday 1st September.  

ROTAS FOR EUCARISTIC MINISTERS AND READERS 

Paper copies of the latest rotas can be picked up from 

the sacristy.  
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